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MAYOR

Councillor Ken Street

Mr K.Smith
26, Westering,
St Blaize Park,
Romsey,
HANTS.
SO51 7LY

Dear Mr Smith

Thank you for the invitation to a splendid evening of music on
Saturday. From the opening work by Wagner to the finale by Khachaturian the young
musicians from all countries played excellently.

The future of music across Europe is in very safe hands and the
exchange of young musicians does more for peaceful co-operation than any diplomatic
treaty. If there is any way that you can convey mine and my wife's hppreciation to
them please do as we were very impressed with their talent.

We look forward to hearing them again in the near future and
wish them all the best for the coming tour.

ours sincerely
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